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Agenda Item 
Item 5. A. - Metro Children's Water Festival 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Metro Children's Water Festival has asked for the District's support for the 21st Metro Children's Water Festival.  In 
2017 the Festival expanded in order to allow more than 600 students to attend.  The LMRWD has supported the Festival for 
many years.  In 2017, the LMRWD sponsored 6 classrooms at $275 for a total of $1,650. 

The Festival is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, September 26th.  Class sponsorship this year is again $275 per class.  
If Managers wish to explore more information, you can visit the Festival's website. 

Attachments 
Request for sponsorship 

Recommended Action 
Motion to authorize sponsorship of 2018 Metro Children's Water Festival and level of sponsorship. 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 

http://metrocwf.org/





